
From: Blevins, Bradley
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Blevins, Bradley
Subject: FW: PLU JV CVX BS 017H
Date: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 9:14:45 AM
Attachments: H500725 EPI.pdf

Mike/ Heather
 
We received lab data for the remediation cells at the PLU JV CVX Big Sinks 17H.  With you permission
 we would like to backfill the excavation.
 
Thank you.
 

From: Celey Keene [mailto:celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 12:12 PM
To: Daniel Dominguez
Cc: Blevins, Bradley; Savoie, Tony A.
Subject: PLU JV CVX BS 017H
 
THANK YOU,
 
Celey Keene
Lab Director
Cardinal Laboratories
101 East Marland
Hobbs, NM 88240
T:  (575) 393-2326
F:  (575) 393-2476
e-mail:  celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com
 
 
The information contained in this message is confidential and is only intended for the use of the
 individual/firm named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the
 employee/agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
 any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
 received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail or telephone in order
 to return the message.  We would like your feedback about the services you have received from
 Cardinal Laboratories.  Click on the following link to complete a brief survey,
 https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/Z7JXYQQ.  Thank you.
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